## WERRIBEE PRIMARY SCHOOL FETE Sat 25th October, 12 noon - 4pm.

Dear Foundation T parents,

Our grade's contribution to the school fete is to run the **Sand Art stall**. This is an activity in which the children can choose an A5 card with a picture on it, peel off the paper and decorate the sticky surface with coloured sand. Children love doing it and the results look fantastic. The cost will be \$4 per card.

We need two or three adults helping at the stall at all times. It would be great if our foundation children could be there to help out also when their parents are rostered on, so they can contribute to their school fete.

Please write your name on the orange sign-up roster (on the foundation notice board outside room 2) at a time that suits you. If every family could donate an hour of their time we will be able to cover it easily. We would appreciate it if you could do this as soon as possible so we can get organised.

If you have any questions, please ask Ann, Sandra or Aimee. Thankyou for helping our class and our school to have a successful fete!

From Ann (Jack's mum) and Sandra (Madelyn's mum).